DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
'KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE TO PROCEED

11 April 2019
Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 11 April 2019,
signed by the Undersecretary for Policy and Head of the Procuring Entity, the
Guthrie-Jensen Consultants, Inc. is hereby given this Notice to Proceed to
conduct the Customer Service Workshops for Eight (8) Consular Offices in the total
amount of One Million Three Hundred Forty-Four Thousand Pesos (PhP
1,344,000.00) only, inclusive of all taxes and other [awful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.
9184, otherwise known as the "Govermment Procurement Reform Act of 2003".

Very truly yours,

EEyA

Undersecretary for Policy and
Head of the Procuring Entity

Guthrie-Jensen Consultants, Inc.
4" Floor Ace Building
101-103 Rada St. comer Dela Rosa St.
L.egaspi Village
Makati City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000



